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RES NOVEMBER UPDATE
Reach Every Student

Message from Admin
Dear RES families,

At RES we value wellness education and the promotion of the whole individual. We strive to nurture students and support

them in learning to live a healthy, joyful and active life. 

Our school is a safe and caring community that values all individuals. We believe we reach our potential through healthy

self-identities and positive connections. Health education strengthens students’ social and emotional growth by deepening

their understanding of self-awareness, self-management, social awareness, relationship skills, and responsible decision

making.

 

All RES students learn to build relationships and make positive connections through our Second Step program that teaches

social emotional learning. They learn how to have open and respectful communications and to value and support each

other.Students learn to have a growth mindset and develop social emotional skills that they need to lead an emotionally

healthy life.

These have always been important life skills and are even more needed now, in the aftermath of a pandemic and as we face

shorter days and less pleasant weather. Although some of us may not be as excited about the coming winter as others are,

we can use our wellness skills to help us and our kids cope.Along with practicing our social emotional learning, getting as

much sunlight as possible, maintaining regular bedtimes and sleep schedules, being thoughtful and consistent about

healthy meal choices, getting regular exercise and managing stress can all help.

We are looking forward to the coming months with fun outdoor activities like skating and playing in the snow. We hope you

are able to enjoy fun winter activities with your families as well.



Nov. 2/3 - Burger Baron Hot Lunch

Nov. 8/9 - DQ Hot Lunch

Nov.9 - Remembrance Day Assembly @ 10:30am

Nov. 10-14 - Fall Break

Nov. 16/17 - Subway Hot Lunch

Nov. 23/24 - A1 Pizza Hot Lunch

Nov.24-Parent/Teacher Conferences

Nov. 25 - Report cards go home

                           *Gr. 2/4/6 moved to Tuesday*

                     * Public Welcome*

Dates to Remember:

Skating Schedule



Safety Patrol has started at our
school.  This is a student run

program with adult supervision.
Patrollers have been working

hard to help students cross the
road safely at the bus lane

crosswalk and the 4-way stop. 
 We appreciate your patience as

our patrollers build their
confidence in their new

positions! Patrol Schedule


